
Dear Friend,

The Ethel and James Flinn Foundation is pleased to announce that we are 
accepting proposals from non-profit organizations that deliver mental health care 
and services in southeast Michigan (Wayne, Oakland, Macomb and Washtenaw).

The Flinn Foundation recognizes the importance of providing ongoing support to 
partner organizations as the COVID-19 pandemic continues and we move towards 
recovery. 

All applications must be submitted through our Online Grant Application Process 
which is accessible directly from our website:

www.flinnfoundation.org

A tutorial is available to help familiarize you with the process.

 The deadline for all applications is
Thursday, July 22, 2021 - 4:00PM

Please click on the following Request for Proposals (RFPs) links for details:

EVIDENCE-BASED PRACTICES - ADULTS

EVIDENCE-BASED PRACTICES - CHILDREN AND
 YOUNG PEOPLE

CAPACITY BUILDING OPPORTUNITIES

Thank you for your interest in the Flinn Foundation. 

The Ethel and James Flinn Foundation is committed to improving the quality, scope and delivery 
of mental health services in Michigan.

https://www.flinnfoundation.org/
https://www.flinnfoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Adult-Mental-Health-2021-RFP.pdf
https://www.flinnfoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Childrens-Mental-Health-2021-RFP.pdf
https://www.flinnfoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Capacity-Building-2021-RFP.pdf
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